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“From the Earth” Winners to be
Announced Friday!

November 22, 2016
by Hamptons Art Hub Staff

Drum roll please....!! Check in with Hamptons Art Hub on Friday to discover the art work winners of
our “From the Earth” art competition. The curated online exhibition will also be revealed on Friday
when the show “opens” showcasing art works selected by gallerist Christine Berry of Berry
Campbell in Chelsea, N.Y.

Artists submitting work for “From the Earth” art competition and exhibition hail from around the
world with many located on the East End and the New York Tri-State Area. A diverse selection of
paintings, photography, mixed media and sculpture was received for consideration.

“From the Earth” is the second Call for Art Competition held by Hamptons Art Hub in 2016. The next
Call for Art will be presented in early spring 2017.
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